
 

 

 
 

23rd January 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Unfortunately, I am writing to you about the ongoing issues regarding parking around school. As I know 
many of you have noticed, there has been a significant increase in the numbers of cars parked illegally 
since the beginning of term and this has resulted in two incidents where members of our school 
community have narrowly avoided being injured. As I am sure you will agree, this is not an acceptable 
situation and one that has the potential to be devastating. 
 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to ask you again, for the safety of all our children, to park legally and 
courteously around school. This includes not parking on the school grounds around the Upper School 
entrance and leaving disabled spaces clear for those families who hold a Blue Badge. Whilst I appreciate 
that parking can be limited in the direct vicinity of school, I ask that you park further away and walk to the 
school gates so that your children are able to safely leave the school grounds. In order to support us with 
this, the Local Authority have informed us that they will be directing parking wardens to the area around 
school in the coming days.  
 
 
Many thanks for your cooperation in this matter.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
Mrs. Jenny Garside  
Special Needs Coordinator.  
 
 
 


